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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 

MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 

M:07507 710 871  

E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY: 12th NOVEMBER 
Please remember that our service will start at 10:50am.  
There will be an act of remembrance followed by public worship.  
 
This year the Kirk Session have decided that we will invite our uniformed organisations 
to a service in February to mark Founders Day and Thinking Day, so no uniformed  
organisations will be present. 
 
There will be a retiring offering for Poppy Scotland.  
 
Tea and coffee will be available in the Hall following the service. Please stay and chat 
with others.  

 
SUNDAY 19th NOVEMBER 
We will join our friends at Dundee:West for worship at 11am 

 
  
 
 
 

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please contact Grant 
either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 

Ever-living God we remember those whom you have gathered from the storm of 
war into the peace of your presence; 

may that same peace calm our fears, bring justice to all peoples and establish 
harmony among the nations, through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

CONNECT WITH A CUPPA 
Wednesday 15th November at 2pm.  
 
 

CHURCH CEILIDH 
Following the success of last year’s inaugural 
ceilidh we have decided to hold another on  

Saturday 9th December, 7.30pm 
£10/ticket, U16 free of charge 

 
Tickets on sale now. See Lesley Mays  

or Fiona Low  

RON MILNE’s FUNERAL 
Tuesday 14th November,10.30am at 
the Crematorium followed by 
refreshments at the Birkhill Inn, to 
which all are welcome. 
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Kevin the carrot from Aldi is back on our TV screens and the sparkle fairy from 
M&S has re-appeared so I don’t feel bad about introducing some of the 
Christmas Activities heading our way……. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Handmade and recycled Christmas cards will be for sale in the hall on Sundays 
12th and 26th November. All proceeds going to our Foods & Goods larder. 
 

FREE WEST END CHRISTMAS CONCERT: SAT 25th NOV@2pm 
A free concert in our Hall - Featuring the Louisiana Fairytale Riverboat Jazz 
Band, HERA choir and the Dundee Community Orchestra. Enjoy the music and 
a cup of tea! 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROL AFTERNOON: SUNDAY 3rd DEC@2.30pm 
A joint Western Group carol service for everyone but especially those who are 
unable to get out on a Sunday morning. Please come along and if you know of 
anyone who we should invite to this let Grant know.  
 

OUR AD-HOC CHRISTMAS CHOIR 
Please meet with Bill McLean immediately after the service on Sunday to 
volunteer to take part in an adhoc choir for Christmas. As a minimum, singing at 
the 17th December Carol Service is planned. The carols chosen are ‘Angels tell 
the Christmas Story’ and ‘Little Children wake and listen’. There will be a very 
short run through this week before you go through to the hall for refreshments. 
 

 
 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
 

 
 

 
 

 

WINTER SERVICES 
 
 
 

The Kirk Session decided that this year we will worship in the 
sanctuary through to the end of the year and then worship in the 
halls in January and February. It would be helpful for keeping 
the heat in the building if we kept the Blackness Avenue door 
closed and used the Shaftesbury Terrace entrance. Thank you 
for your cooperation with this. And don’t be afraid to wear an 
extra layer. Hats and scarves are permissible!! 


